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At approximately 9:55 local time on 12/16/21 I was in the left pilot seat of N2112Z on taxiway 
Alpha approximately 50 yards to the southwest of Alpha 8 intersection at Knoxville (KTYS) 
airport.  N1221Z was traveling northeast bound on Alpha.  I witnessed the very end of 
something disappear below the horizon approximately 10 degrees to the right of the centerline 
of our direction of travel.  I then witnessed something smaller “flutter” towards the ground, I 
mainly saw that as reflection from the sun off the object, the object was not a parachute in an 
opened state.  This was followed by an immediate plume of smoke.  Nathan Anderson then said 
to me “do you they flight kites around this area”.  he then said he “witnessed a kite falling to 
the ground” 
At this time we switched back to ground frequency as we had switched over to tower and 
informed them we would like to taxi back to cirrus.  Ground control asked us what we had 
witnessed and we confirmed that an aircraft had impacted the terrain.  We then stopped at A7 
as we were asked to write down the tower phone number.  Upon exiting the aircraft we walked 
directly to Robert Haig’s office, Robert was on the telephone with Knoxville tower.  We 
informed him of what we witnessed while he was talking with the tower. 




